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Veterans Center Workshop 
The Veterans Success Center is hosting a workshop at 
DDH 101G from 1300-1400 (1pm – 2pm) on March 8, 
2022. 
 
Josh Dhanens of the Bakersfield Veterans Service Office 
will be discussing benefits available to Veterans and tips 
for success when navigating the Veterans Affairs office.  
 
Giveaways and food vouchers will be provided. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Check for advising hold 
Be sure to check your myCSUB for any advising or 
immunization holds. If you have any, please finish 
them by the deadline provided in your myCSUB hold 
listings. 
 
If you have an advisor hold, check your myCSUB 
account and see the name and number for your 
academic advisor.  
 
The name and number will be listed on the right-
hand side of the homepage in a blue box titled 
“Advisor.” 

Veterans Center has food now… 

If you are on campus and in need of a snack or skipped 
breakfast/lunch, we got you covered. 
 
Please stop by the Veterans Success Center! 
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Registering for next semester 
Registration for Summer 2022 & Fall 2022 for continuing 
Students Begins April 18, 2022.  
 
Academic Advising for continuing students into Summer 
and Fall of 2022 is March 21, 2022. 
 
Check the “Enrollment Dates” section of your MyCSUB 
account. Veterans have priority registration.  
 
Please ensure you reach out to CSUB certifying official 
Katie Schneider for certification after successfully 
registering. 

US Forest Service Openings 

 

Applebee’s Pancakes for Vets 
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 Center Information  
The Veterans Success Center is here to help with any 

questions or issues you may have. Call or stop on by the 

Center at anytime during business hours and we are happy 

to help.  

Before coming onto campus, please make sure to take the 

CSUB COVID-19 Screening and get clearance. 

Location: CSUB Building 10, next to the Transfer 
Resource Center.  

E-mail: veterans@csub.edu 

Phone: 661-654-3557 

Instagram: csubvetcenter 

Facebook: @csubveterans 
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